Dear Parents/Guardians, Teachers, Staff and Community Members,

It is our honor and privilege to serve, as your PTSA Executive board. Whether you’re a new or
returning member of our school community, we ask that you get involved so that you can be
engaged and empowered to advocate not just for your child but for all children and families.
As a parent, becoming a member of Bair Middle School PTSA will not only establish you
within a network of information, but also give you a voice in making decisions that affect your
child, and your school. It also facilitates your involvement at the school and its numerous
activities.

While membership does not obligate you to volunteer, if you have the time, we would love to
work with you as a volunteer! In doing so, you will assist us in creating a close community of
families, meet other parents, and possibly, form friendships that will last a lifetime.
Membership is just $10.00 per person. Please ask your family members and friends to become
members! It is through your membership dollars that we are able to continue to advocate and
support on behalf of our students and teachers.

PTSA cannot accomplish all these goals without the help of all our Bair families. Please join us
and remain engaged year-round, by supporting your PTSA, Bair Middle School, and of course,
your children.

Thank you,
Executive Board of Bair Middle School



